
June 30, 2017 

 

 

FILED ELECTRONICALLY 

Michael S. Colo 

Partner 
D: 252.972.7105 

F: 252.972.7045 

mcolo@poynerspruill.com 

 

Ms. Martha Lynn Jarvis 

Chief Clerk 

North Carolina Utilities Commission 

4325 Mail Service Center 

Raleigh, NC  27699-4325 

 

 

RE: Notice of New River Light and Power regarding Intent to file a  

General Rate Application with the North Carolina Utilities Commission  

on or about July 28, 2017 

Docket No. E-34, Sub 46 

 

Dear Ms. Jarvis: 

Pursuant to Rule R1-17(a) of the Rules of Practice and Procedure of the North Carolina 

Utilities Commission, please be advised that New River Light and Power intends to file a 

general rate application with the Commission on or about July 28, 2017. 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael S. Colo 

Partner 

 

MSC:jxk 

cc: Christopher Ayers – Public Staff 

David Drooz – Public Staff 

 


